
 

What a busy week we have all had!  On 

Wednesday morning, we welcomed 

Harrogate Fire Service to our school to 

teach the children about fire safety. 

 

 

On Wednesday afternoon, Mars Class 

welcomed families to a wonderful 

Harvest Soup Soiree!  It was wonderful to 

see so many people enjoying this 

fantastic event.  Thank you to Miss 

Brown for organising this and to Mrs 

Grainger for making such delicious soup. 

Mars and Saturn Class had a wonderful visit to Tropical World on Thursday.  They learnt all about Animals and 

Habitats to support their learning in school. 

On Thursday evening, we had the pleasure of attending the Autumn Supper at All Saints Church. The Church 

looked beautiful and the food was delicious.  All the children had a fantastic time being entertained by a magician 

and having their faces painted.  Thank you so much to the parents, who worked so hard in organising this event. It 

was lovely to see our All Saints School family enjoying this special evening together.  
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ALL SAINTS CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA  

After the success of last year’s Polar Express Evening, I would like to organise an event for this 

year.  If you would like to be involved (however small) please come along to a planning meeting on 

Tuesday 14th November at 3:30 pm OWLS is available to look after your child/children. If you are 

unable to make this meeting but would still like to help, please let me know. Thanks Mrs Honey 



 

Wear something spotty to help support Children 

in Need. 

Donations of £2 can be made on Parent Pay 

 

 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Josh for perseverance 

Saturn Class: Phoebe for positivity 

Jupiter Class: Hamish for kindness 

Sun Class:  Charlie for perseverance 

This week’s writer of the week is Vaughan 

 

KS2 MATHS WORKSHOP 

TUESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER 2:45pm - 3:30pm 

 

 

 

Please come along to this workshop to learn more 

about the teaching of maths and to receive practical 

advice about supporting your child with maths at 

home. Please email the school office to book a 

place. The session will be run by Mrs Honey and Mr 

Anderson. 

Upcoming Events: 

Friday 17th November : Children in Need  

Tuesday 21st November:  Sun Class visit to see Little Mermaid production at St Aidan’s 

Friday 24th November:  Wear it Wild Day! 

Christmas Dates 

Friday 1st December: Christmas Bake Sale 

Wednesday 6th December: Whole school visit to Harro-

gate Panto 

Thursday 7th December: Christmas Extravaganza at 

school 

Friday 8th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 14th December: Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 19th December: Christmas Party afternoon 

Wednesday 20th December: Christmas lunch 

Friday 22nd December: Carols around the tree 1pm 

SCHOOL CLOSES 2PM 

Class Sharing Assemblies 

  Jupiter: Friday 17th November 9am 

  Mars: Friday 1st December 9am 

  Saturn: Friday 8th December 9am 


